
‭Friday 8th February 2024‬

‭World Book Day 2024 Information‬

‭Dear Parent/carer,‬

‭We are looking forward to celebrating World Book Day this year with a variety‬
‭of activities running throughout the week, as well as competitions taking place‬
‭leading up to the day. Our theme this year will be ‘Our Earth,’ in which‬
‭children will be reading a variety of stories based on the theme of protecting‬
‭our environment. We will be joined by guest authors throughout the week and‬
‭will take part in activities to share our love of reading.‬

‭Competitions‬

‭There will be three competitions for the children to work on at home, as well as some running within‬
‭school. Please see the attached poster for information on the competitions that the children can‬
‭work on at home and bring into school or email to‬‭hilderthorpeprimary@eastriding.gov.uk‬‭. Please‬
‭ensure that entries are submitted no later than‬‭Monday‬‭4th March.‬

‭World Book Day - Book Swap, Bake Sale and Non-Uniform‬

‭On‬‭Thursday 7th March‬‭, World Book Day will take place‬‭and children are invited to wear either a‬
‭costume of their choice relating to a book or their comfy pyjamas to relax and read in.‬

‭At the end of the school day, we will be holding a book swap and bake sale. This will run from‬‭3:20‬‭-‬
‭4:15pm‬‭. Please ensure that children do not bring the‬‭money in during the school day, as this will run‬
‭after school only. The children are welcome to bring an unwanted book from home to swap with‬
‭another book of their choice.‬

‭If you are able to donate any unwanted books that are in good condition and any baked goods,‬
‭please bring them to school during the week or on the day of the event.‬‭All baked goods must be‬
‭nut-free‬‭. The proceeds of this event will go towards‬‭improvements in our library.‬

‭We are looking forward to this very exciting part of our school year.‬

‭Yours sincerely,‬
‭Mrs Hammond-Reid‬
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